
Capital Regional District

Notice of Annual General Meeting & Commission 
Vacancy

Port Renfrew Fire Protection & 
Emergency Response Service Commission
Notice of Commission Vacancy
The Port Renfrew Fire Protection and Emergency Response Service Commission 
provides advice and recommendation on the development, maintenance and operation 
of the Port Renfrew Volunteer Fire Department.  

The commission is seeking multiple new members for a term of office of two years, 
from January 1, 2026 to December 31, 2027.  Meetings are currently scheduled 
quarterly or at the call of the chair.  The CRD is committed to having representation on 
its Commissions and Committees that reflect the diversity of our region’s populations. 
We welcome applications from all people including those with diverse backgrounds, 
genders, abilities and lived experiences. Send a one-page summary telling about 
yourself, and why you would like to volunteer on the Commission. Please email your 
application to: 

Chris Vrabel, Manager, CRD Fire Services CVrabel@crd.bc.ca  
Deadline for applications is October 16, 2025.  Applications will also be 
accepted at the Annual General Meeting outlined below.  

Notice of Annual General Commission Meeting
The Port Renfrew Fire and Emergency Response Service Commission will hold it's 
annual general meeting as below, all community members are welcome to attend.  

THURSDAY OCTOBER 16TH, 2025 TIME: 6:30 PM
PORT RENFREW COMMUNITY HALL, 6638 DEERING ROAD




